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Comments: | think it's ridiculous that you're putting cattle and ranchers' interests above that of the public and the

wildlife! You manage a NATIONAL FOREST, not a cattle ranch! This land and wildlife belongs to the public.
Wildlife is an integral part of our western heritage and these horses should be preserved at all costs. Get rid of

the cattle, not the horses.



